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Dear Parents/Carers, 

English… This week we designed our own information texts and wrote in our dinosaur facts. 

                                            

                        .    

 

Maths….This week we have been looking at multiplication and division. 

 
                                        
Next Week: 

English… We will be reading and learning about, Billy and his bucket of dinosaurs. 

Maths… We will continuing to work on division. 

 

School Trip 

Next Tuesday we will be going on our exciting trip to Woburn Safari Park 

                          
PE 

 

From next week Year 1 will be continuing with swimming, so please ensure your child is signed up to 

take part. This is part of the curriculum so all children should be attending. 

 

 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://showbus.com/p15/Woburn%20Safari%20Park.JPG&imgrefurl=https://showbus.com/subind1/junglebus.htm&docid=nRgXL1WvGVzHxM&tbnid=sv93kHaqK-6ZKM:&vet=10ahUKEwjYiLWS1enaAhVELFAKHVXGASsQMwhQKBYwFg..i&w=512&h=189&safe=strict&bih=963&biw=1920&q=woburn safari park&ved=0ahUKEwjYiLWS1enaAhVELFAKHVXGASsQMwhQKBYwFg&iact=mrc&uact=8

